
July 23, 1935

My dear Dr« Hinton:
On the Hinton blood test reports of July 9th,

a negative report on a Stanley Bardick was received.
There is no such person in this institution.

We would appreciate it very much if all the

names on the reports sent in here were written in full,
as often the names are similar and it causes confusion.

Thank you.

HW:AB

Very sincerely,

AmHelen M. Wiestling, M. D. '
Resident Physician

&

Dr. William Hinton
25 Shattuck Street, Building D 
Boston, Lias sac husetts
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